

Masses For The Week

SATURDAY, AUGUST 5

5:00 pm In Thanksgiving - Vo-Nguyen Family **SUNDAY, AUGUST 6**

9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Special Intentions of Maria & Joseph (25th Wedding Anniversary)

- Vo-Nguyen Family

MONDAY, AUGUST 7

9:00 am Eusebio Inojales R.I.P.-Inojales Family

TUESDAY, AUGUST 8

7:00 pm Deceased Members of St. John the Evangelist's CWL R.I.P.

- Proctor Family

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 9

9:00 am Vocations

THURSDAY, AUGUST 10

7:00 pm Janine Bujold (in recovery)

- Bujold Family

FRIDAY, AUGUST 11

9:00 am Those Suffering With Cancer

- Bujold Family

SATURDAY, AUGUST 12

9:00 am Unannounced

5:00 pm Ellen Proctor R.I.P.

- Sheila Mills & Patricia MacFarlane

SUNDAY, AUGUST 13

9:00 am Theresa Mifsud R.I.P.- Hamelin Family 11:00 am The People of the Parish

Sick: That the sick may be healed, pray especially Dianne MacFarlane, Maria Pereira and Vivienne Sharpe.



Deceased: For those who long for the vision of eternal glory: that they may know God's presence in eternity.

Pope's August Universal Intention: Artists - That artists of our time, through their ingenuity, may help everyone discover the beauty of creation.



AUCUST The parish office will be closed on Monday, August 7 in observance of the OLIDAY Simcoe Day Civic Holiday.

St. David's Parish

2601 Major Mackenzie Drive, Maple, Ontario



We are proud to inform our parishioners that Fr. Paul Casullo. who was a Pastor at St. John the Evangelist from 1979 to 1990, is celebrating his 60th Anniversary of Ordination to the Priesthood on

Friday, August 18, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at St. David's Catholic Church in Maple, Ontario. Fr. Paul will offer a Mass of Thanksgiving. Following Mass. refreshments will be served in the parish hall.

If you are interested in attending, please RSVP by calling St. David's parish office at 905-832-5595.

Archdiocese of Toronto 175th Anniversary

As we celebrate the 175th anniversary of the Archdiocese of Toronto, Cardinal Thomas Collins. Archbishop of Toronto, extends an invitation for all to join him for Mass and a reception to commemorate this historic milestone. The Western Pastoral Region celebration will take place at Merciful Redeemer Parish (Mississauga), 2775 Erin Centre Blvd. (east of Winston Churchill Blvd., west of Erin Mills Pkwy) on Tuesday, September 12. 2017 at 7:00 p.m. For more information, visit www.archtoronto.org/175

OFFERING

Weekly (July 30)	\$2,395.15
Expenses (July 26 - July 31)	
Building Fund Expenses	\$12,337.24
Thank you for your contribution.	

FertilityCare Toronto

Are you suffering from infertility or recurrent miscarriage and don't know where to turn for effective help? FertilityCare Toronto can help you. www.fertilitycare.ca

Special Collection for Catholic Missions/Canadian Missions

The special collection that takes place in August of each year has been, up to now, distributed to Catholic Missions in Canada (CMIC) and Scarboro Foreign Missions (SFM) for their mission work. In dialogue with SFM, they have indicated they no longer require funds from the collection and have encouraged its redistribution to needy partners.

In mid-2016, it became known to the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops that the status of several of our country's northern dioceses was being changed by the Vatican from "missionary" status to "regular" status. Accompanying the change would be the slow loss of the subsidy to the northern dioceses from the Vatican Congregation for the Evangelization of Peoples. At the annual assembly of Catholic bishops in September of 2016. the proposal was made, that where possible, the southern dioceses of the country assist the northern dioceses, not only to compensate for their financial loss, but also to help them rise out of their poverty. In light of this, and in keeping with the spirit of our annual Mission collection in August, the Archdiocese of Toronto has decided to reallocate SFM's portion of the collection towards selected Dioceses in remote areas in Northern Canada.

Dioceses in Northern Canada - Half of the total proceeds raised in the collection will go towards supporting the remote Diocese of Mackenzie-Fort Smith in Yellowknife, NWT (which is about 400 km south of the Artic Circle) as well as the Archdiocese of Grouard-McLennan in Grand Prairie, AB.

Catholic Missions in Canada (CMIC) - The remainder of the collection will continue to be directed towards CMIC which fosters and extends the blessings of the Catholic faith by supporting many missions in many regions of our country where the population is too small, or the economic situation of the community is too fragile for the people themselves to support their local Church and its ministry.

Next Weekend, August 12/13, there will be a second collection for the Canadian Missions **Shared Collection.**

Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed

Every year Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services - Archdiocese of Toronto invites the faithful to gather in prayer for their loved ones and all those who rest in our cemeteries with the celebration of the Eucharist. We invite you to join us for the Annual Mass for the Faithful Departed on Wednesday, August 16 at 7 p.m.

Assumption Cemetery

6933 Tomken Road, Mississauga Most Rev. John A. Boissonneau

Christ the King Cemetery

7770 Steeles Avenue East, Markham (Enter off Reesor Road) Most Rev. Vincent Nguyen

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home 8361 Yonge Street, Thornhill His Eminence Cardinal Thomas Collins

> **Mount Hope Cemetery** 305 Erksine Avenue, Toronto Rev. Msgr. Robert Nusca

Queen of Heaven Cemetery 7300 Highway #27, Woodbridge Most Rev. Robert Kasun

Resurrection Cemetery 355 Taunton Road East, Whitby Rev. Msgr. John Pilauskas

St. Mary's Cemetery 208 Sunnidale Road, Barrie Most Rev. Wayne Kirkpatrick

For more information contact the central business office at 416-733-8544 or 1-800-974-4619 or visit our website at catholic-cemeteries.com.



Thank you to our advertisers who make this bulletin possible. Please patronize and tell them that you appreciate their support.

To advertise in our bulletin please call Greg at 905-624-4422.